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Kimberley Pena OAOO-OT
From: Kimberley Pena

Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2009 9:44 AM

To: Jeff Bates

Cc: Ann Cole

Subject: RE: Document No. 10720-09

Per this e-mail, we will return DN 10720-09 to the source. Thank you.

From: Jeff Bates
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2009 9:42 AM
To: Kimbertey Pena

Subject: Document No. 10720-09

Kimberley, you can return the above document to AT&T.

Thomas J. {Jeff) Bates
Regulatory Compliance
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
Voice; 850-413-6538

Fax. 850-413-6539

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications o or from state officials regarding
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request.
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.
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